
 

Beaverton Thorah Eldon Historical Society 
Beaver River Museum 

284 Simcoe Street, Box 314, Beaverton, L0K 1A0   705-426-9641
 bte.hist.soc@bellnet.ca  www.btehs.com 

December 12th, 2024 
 
Township of Brock 
1 Cameron Street E, P.O. Box 10 
Cannington, On L0E 1E0 
 
 Attention:  Mr. Mike Jubb 
 
Dear Mike; 
 
This is a follow up letter from your discussion with Paul Thatcher.  The Via train shelter 
has been relocated to the property between our Meeting Place and Brick House.  We 
were able to have this done by Steve Dawson at the reasonable price of $2,500.00. 
 
The Historical Society is a non-profit organization and $2,500 is a lot of money for us and 
would to ask if the township would support us in the amount of $500.00 towards the 
move. 
 
The shelter now has a permanent home and we plan restoration this spring to include it 
as part of our Beaver River Museum to help show and educate our community just how 
important the rail line was for this area. 
 
Thank you for your support and the cheque would be made payable to the Historical 
Society.  We can make arrangements to pick it up at your convenience, unless the mail 
strike ends. 
 
We hope that you will join us, targeting before the May long weekend to celebrate this 
new exhibit. 
 
Kindest regards 
Heather Salzman 
Curator/Administrator 

mailto:bte.hist.soc@bellnet.ca
http://www.btehs.com/

